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From: Anthony M Hurst (DJPR) 
Sent: Friday, 20 November 2020 3:46 PM
To: Planning Panels (DELWP)
Subject: Fingerboards Mineral Sands Project EES

Attention: Nick Wimbush, Chairperson, Fingerboards Inquiry and Advisory Committee 
 
Dear Mr Wimbush 
 
I write to advise that Earth Resources Regulation will not be making a submission with respect to the EES for this 
project. 
 
I am mindful that I may need to make decisions on potential applications from the project proponent for a Mining 
Licence and Work Plan in accordance with the provisions of the Mineral Resources (Sustainable Development) Act 
1990, subsequent the final outcome of the EES process. 
 
I would be agreeable to considering any written requests for information or clarification about the regulatory 
framework for mining projects, if that assists your committee. Alternatively, relevant information is available on our 
Earth Resources Regulation website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anthony Hurst 
Executive Director  
Earth Resources Regulation 
Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions 

 
 

 
djpr.vic.gov.au 

 

 
  We acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria, their ongoing connection to this 

land and we pay our respects to their culture and their Elders past, present and future. 
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